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A 55+ RESORT 

River Bend Appreciation Music Fest - Update! 

Saturday, March 29, 2025 @ 1-5 p.m.  Recreation Hall 

Everyone in our park is invited to our FREE Year End Music 
Event...Come see your fellow River Bender perform!  

At least 6 performances - our own 281 Band  
plus “Elvis” will be in the house!!! 

 

FREE BEER - FREE WINE  

FREE HOT DOGS - FREE WATER - FREE POP 
(as long as it lasts) 

WEBSITE - FOR IMPORTANT DOCUMENTS & NEWSLETTERS GO TO  
riobravopoa.net 

EMAIL BLASTS - PROPERTY OWNERS, PLEASE PROVIDE US WITH AN EMAIL ADDRESS. 
 

FACEBOOK - PROPERTY OWNERS, JOIN US ON OUR FACEBOOK PAGE.  
 
 

 

Goodbye 
&  

Safe  
Travels 



NEWS YOU CAN USE !! 
 
 Dear friends and colleagues, looking back at my last two wonderful 
seasons at River Bend Resort & Golf Club fills my heart with immense 
joy and thankfulness. Each day brought new learning opportunities and 
chances to work with amazing people in the community who became like 
family. 
 
 I would like to thank the Board for the opportunity to serve as your 
Activity Director the last two years. I would like to thank my terrific   
husband, Harry, who became “Assistant” activity director without even 
expecting it! He offered his love and support without hesitation. My   
gratitude goes out to Sylvia for her friendship and staunch support and to 
her staff who were always there when I needed them. A special thank you 
to my friend, Erin Farrar, who was my decorating buddy. Thanks Erin for 
always being there for me! I also want to thank my close friends who    
offered their love and support. Stepping down from this position is bitter 
sweet for me. I loved working for all of you! 
 
 River Bend is such a special place and I hope you enjoyed all the  
activities that were offered. I am so grateful to the many of you who    
volunteered for so many positions that I needed. I couldn't have done it 
without you. Thank you for your support, your kind and loving words and 
words of encouragement. That's what kept me going! 
 
 I have a fantastic line up of entertainment that I booked for next 
year, so let's fill the Recreation Hall up to the tune of 200 people for all 
the entertainers we will have coming in! 
 
I will always be available if anyone needs my guidance or support. 
 
I'm just a phone call away! I wish you all Blessings and happiness. 
 
Respectfully, 
Bonnie Roueche' 
Activity Director, Ret. 





Rio Bravo Property Owner’s Association, Inc. River Bend Resort,  
4551 US Military Hwy 281, Brownsville, TX 78520   
Office: 956-547-9933  Sylvia Degollado, Manager 

Emergency #Only 956-778-0205 /  sylviapoa@gmail.com 
 Bonnie Roueche, Act. Director @ 309-224-9448 

CJC Security:  956-459-5932 /Border Patrol: 956-983-1652 / 956-983-1658 
Board of Directors:  Riliegh Seabourn, President, Ken Booth, Vice President,  

Harry Page, Secretary, Scott Fabian, Treasurer, Mark Barnard, Director  
Architectural Control Committee:  Chair, John Borja,  

Peggy Goldfine & Kim Cromack 

ARCHITECTURAL COMMITTEE REMINDER: 
 

Please be sure to refer to the Architectural Guidelines when planning any exterior upgrading, 
building or remodeling. Permit applications can be picked up at the Clubhouse. Your            
application must be completed in full, including drawing of plans, name of contractor, color 
swatches, list of materials to be used, etc.  before it can be reviewed. The deadline for          
applications to be received each week, in order to be reviewed at the Thursday morning   
meeting, is Monday at 3:00 pm. Any application received AFTER the deadline will be         
reviewed the following week. After reviewing the AC guidelines, if you still have questions 
regarding your proposed project, please contact Sylvia before the Monday deadline to request 
a visit with the committee on Thursday to discuss your questions/concerns. Thank you! 

 

WEEKLY APPLICATION SUBMISSION DEADLINE:   MONDAY 3:00 PM 

Thursday Bingo will continue for a 
few more weeks...as long as we have 

volunteers & attendees. A sign up 
sheet will be posted in the  

Clubhouse lobby. 
 
 
 
 
 

@ 7 p.m. Sharp! In the Rec. Hall 

Remember:  Please make sure you make the necessary arrangements,  

to receive your VMUD invoice.  Contact Gloria Cortez-Sanchez, 

Billing/Customer Service,VMUD#2 100 Hidalgo Avenue 

Rancho Viejo, Tx. 78575 - 956.350.4136 office sanchez@vmud2.org 


